
15544 Central Avenue NE

Ham Lake, Minnesota 55304

763) 434-9555

Fax: (763) 434-9599

September 235 2022

Re: Upgrade of Polk Street NE from north of Constance Boulevard NE to 165t' Avenue NE

Dear Property Owner, 

On Tuesday, September 6th, the Ham Lake City Council during a budget meeting directed the City
Engineer to suspend the preparation of plans of Polk Street NE north of Constance Boulevard (CR
60) due to financial constraints of the current economic conditions. No further design or work will

be completed until the City Council directs the City Engineer to. complete the plans for the project. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at dkrugler@rfcengineering.com or at
763) 8624000. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

RFC Engineering, Inc. 

Dave Krugler, P.E. 

Ham Lake City Engineer


